
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents,        November 27, 2023 
 
After several years of being “under discussion”, I am more than pleased to announce 
that our School will have a Summer Program beginning with this coming summer, 2024!  
For at least the last six years we have been noting that a number of our students would 
benefit greatly from an academically based program combined with socially based 
activities during the summer at our School.  And finally we are ready to expand our 
regular Day Program to a shorter summer version. 
 
It is open to all current 6th through 11th grade students who are enrolled at our School 
and will be operational for a minimum of 10 and a maximum of 32 students.  The dates 
for this three-week program are July 8 through 26, 2024 from 8:45 A.M. to 2:00 P.M.  
The deadline for reserving a spot for your child is February 1, 2024. 
 
For more details, please refer to the attached Information Sheet and Enrollment Form.  
If you are interested in this program for your child, please email the completed 
Enrollment Form to the Director of the Summer Program, Jenna McKnight 
(jmcknight@willowhillschool.org. at your earliest convenience. 
 
      Best regards, 
 
 
 
      Marilyn G. Reid 
      Head of School 
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